
Hello Chair Prozanski and Vice Chair Thatcher,  
 
I'm a resident of Oregon and supporter of sexual assault survivors. I support passing SB 482. Having 
survivors renew restraining orders annually is traumatic. Protecting vulnerable people, children, 
survivors deserves to be permanent. 
 
Thank you, 
Kaitlyn 
 
 
--  

Kaitlyn Chock 

http://kaitlynchock.com/ 

kaitlynchock@gmail.com 

m: 808.937.2791 

twitter: @thtwhtkatiesaid  
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